TORBAY LOCAL PLAN INDEPENDENT EXAMINATION
IMPORTANT INFORMATION - NEW VENUE
The venue for the Hearing Sessions of the Local Plan Examination, due to open on Tuesday 18 November 2014, has now changed from Torquay Town Hall to the following location:
Grace Murrell Suite, Riviera International Centre, Chestnut Avenue, Torquay TQ2 5LZ 
The general public can observe the Sessions
but only invited parties may participate in the Hearing Session discussions.
The Hearing Sessions will be held at this location for the duration of the Hearing stage, namely from 18th to 25th November.

